
 

 

 

 

 

 

RUNHALL RECREATION GROUND – Charity number 244796 

Report for Runhall Parish Meeting – April 2021 

The Trustees met several times over zoom during the year to fulfil their duties 

and the annual return to the Charity Commission has been completed. 

All rents for the 2020/2021 season have been collected and although we have 

had changes in tenants, we currently only have one half plot vacant. This plot 

was left by the previous tenant in an extremely poor state so the Trustees are 

now looking at how we can rectify this now and in case of future issues.  

Insurance was paid due to the generosity of the parish council in allocating us 

funds following our grant application. 

A new Trustee has been appointed – Andrew Egerton-Smith. Thankyou to 

Andrew for volunteering as well as the other three Trustees. 

Communication is in progress with the newly formed Runhall Village Community 

Group to hopefully take on the day to day running of the play area which forms 

part of the Recreation Ground land following the recent disbandment of the 

Play Area committee.  

 

If you would like to know more about the Recreation Ground – which was left to 

Runhall in an Inclosure of 1853 – please search on the Charity Commissions 

website.  

Trustees – Bev Long, Liz Holmes, Peter Wood, Andrew Egerton-Smith 

Point of contact – Bev Long.   Tel; 01362 850162 Email; brownowlbev@gmail.com 


